Q?% COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

¥9 REGIONAL OFFICE II

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 333, Series 2023

FOR : ALL TULONG DUNONG PROGRAM (TDP) :
HIGHER EDUCATION INSITUTIONS (HEIs) IN NUEVA VIZCAYA

SUBJECT : CHANGE IN THE SCHEDULE OF THE TULONG DUNONG
PROGRAM (TDP) ORIENTATION FOR THE NEW TDP STUDENT-
GRANTEES OF AY 2022-2023

DATE : October 25, 2023

The Commission on Higher Education Regional Office 2 (CHED RO2) hereby informs
all concerned Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) that the Tulong Dunong Program
(TDP) Orientation for the New TDP Student-Grantees of AY 2022-2023 at Nueva
Vizcaya State University Gymnatorium, Nueva Vizcaya State University -
Bayombong Campus, Bayombong, Nueva Vizcaya will be moved from November
10, 2023 to November 9, 2023 (Thursday), 1:00 PM.

Should there be any queries or concerns, kindly contact Ms. Leah Sandra M. Perez,
Lead Regional Coordinator of the CHEDRO2-UniFAST Unit, through email at
Isperez@ched.gov.ph or through mobile at +639657231211.

For information and dissemination.

’

ATTY. MARCO CICERO F. DOMINGO
OIC-Director IV

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below:

Link: bit.ly/CHEDRO2CSS
Your response shall help us improve our systems

and procedures so we can better serve you. Thank you.
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